
THE FRIDAY NOTES 
Lloyd Harbor School • October 10, 2014 

SIL FAMILY WORD FOR OCTOBERa Accepted 

QUOTE OF THE WEEKa "Vou have brains in your head and feet in your shoes. Vou can steer yourself 

in any direction you choose." -Dr. Seuss 

UPCOMING LHTV REPORTERSa Kate Vermylen (6C) and Sl?ylar Basso (6C) 

LHTV MUSICIANSa Jad? Stollow, Jad? Gladowsl?y, Will Spehr, Gaven Bell 

SCHOOL STOREa Kil:?i Colon (6B) and Matthew Ross (6B) 

Monclay School Closed - Columbus Day 
tO/tS 

Taetclav Board of Education Meeting SPM 

10/14 

Weclnetclavi Grade 4 Trip to Hoyt Farm 9-2:45PM 

tO/tl 

Thartclavi 
t0/t6 

Prldavi . 
t0/t7 
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·'~<TR@.-----------------,~ ~ A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
,,· SPOTLIGHT ON ••• THE SCHOOL STORE 

We all agree - two school stores are better than one!! For several years, the LHSPTG has had what now is called 
"The Lion's Pride", where parents can buy various items displaying either the LHS or CSH logo. In an effort to 
continue to build school spirit, Student Council now runs its own version of "The School Store". Here, children do 
the selling, buying, and ordering. ln-stocR items include t-shirts, pens, sticRers, pencils - just to name a few. And, 
they all feature Austus the Lion, our LHS mascot! The prices of the items range from 10 cents to $10 and are 
posted around the building. When students maRe a purchase, they are given an 'official' receipt from one of the 
student council members. The store is open three days a weeR (Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday) from 8:30-8:50 
am, at which time it closes down for the Morning News Broadcast. Faculty and staff also maRe purchases during 
these times, including the school shirts for spirit days which have been ordered in adult sizes! The smiles on the 
faces of the children are priceless. The items might have been carefully designed to promote school pride, but the 
whole concept of children managing the store brings joy to everyone. Through this experience, they learn 
responsibility, accountability, and strengthen their management sRills. Younger children have positive 
interactions with older students, which also helps maRe our school community stronger. A special thanR you to 
our student council officers (Anna, Sophia, Will and Julliane), Mr. Chiarello and Ms. Coniglio for ma~ing this all 
possible!! 



BOARD OF EDUCATION 
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on lue$dap, October 14th 8pm at the DO. 

HALLOWl!l!N COSTUME DRIVE 
The Student Council Halloween Costume Drive will begin on Monday, October 6th. Please send in new or gently-used costumes and help us 
donate to a great cause! 

ARTllT11 CORNER 
Congratulations to Natalie Schnurman, Rose Rogers and William Wei, our October "Artists of the Month"! 
Please continue to send in a smocl:? asap. We are getting dirty! Please come down the creative hallway to see displays of art wort:?. Great 
job everyone! 

HALLOWl!l!N COSTUME DRIVE 
The Student Council Halloween Costume Drive is currently in progress. Please send in new or gently-used costumes and help us donate to a 
great cause! You can drop them off in the box outside the LHTV Newsroom. 

BOXTOPS 
We are collecting box tops! Please bring in your box tops and deposit them in the plastic container outside the Literacy Center (Room 107). 

AFll!RNOON PICK•UP 
For safety reasons, we as!:? that all children being picl:?ed up in the bacl:? circle wait in line until picl:?ed up. Children are not allowed to 
cross over the parl:?ing lot. 

DRIVING CAUTION 
When driving on the school grounds, be mindful of our traffic patterns and be sure to proceed with caution. 

EARLY PICK•UP 
If you decide, after your child has left for school, that you need to pie!:? him/her up early, it is not necessary to call ahead. Please just come 
to the front office and we will call your child for dismissal. Bacl~-up notes are still necessary when your child has a change in transportation 
at the end of the day. 

MORNING ACllVllll!S DROP•OFFS 
Only those children who have a scheduled morning activity may be dropped off before the 8:30AM start of school. We do not have the 
personnel to monitor students left here before this time. 

AFTERNOON ACllVllll!S • DISMISSAL 
All students attending an after-school activity will be picl:?ed up at the bacl:? circle. Please follow the traffic pattern of the PM dismissal 
(reverse traffic flow). As always, the safety of our children is paramount. Children are not permitted to cross between cars or through the 
parl:?ing lots. 

AFTERNOON BUILDING ACCESS 
Please note there will be no access into the school after 4:15pm unless it has been previously arranged. 

FROM IHI! LHS/PIG ••• 
Llovd Harbor Unite• 

Ticl:?ets on sale 1 for $150, 2 for $250 and 3 or more for $100 each. Purchase ticl:?ets by mail (envelope enclosed in invitation) or online 
through PayPal by visiting LHSPTC.org and clicl:?ing the "Donate" button. Save the date: CocRtail Party for all ticRet holders is Friday, 
November 14th from 7-9pm at The Huntington Country Club. You don't want to miss this delightful evening for both old and new friends. 
Email cbrude@yahoo.com with any questions. 

Little Apple Fun Run 
Dust off your running/wall:?ing sneal:?ers and start training. The 21•t annual fun run has been moved up a wee!:? to October 26th. Save the 
date! Right now we are looRing for volunteers for planning and for the day of the race. We also are lool:?ing for corporate benefactors. Co 
to bit.ly/littleapple to sign up on line. It's $20 to pre-register for the race or $25 if you register in person on race day. All pre-registered 
runners may pie!:? up their t-shirt and race numbers on Friday, October 24th between 3.30pm and 5.30pm at LHS Cafeteria. Please 
contact Terri Coyle at 516-816-6282 or pnpterri@gmail.com with any questions. 

YEARBOOK 
Get pour plctme• In the pearboohl The Yearbool:? Staff invites students and parents to submit photos for the yearbook We are 
lool:?ing for a baby photo, 2nd grade portrait, 5th and 6th grade play, 4th through 6th grade concerts and 2nd through 6th grade field 
days, Halloween, class trips, Symbols of America, Luau, Colonial Day, Philadelphia trip, classroom celebrations, and Science Fair. Our 
photographers can't be everywhere. Help us get as many photos as possible to create a terrific boo!:? everyone will want to have. Here is 
how you can submit photos on line: Co to: https:/ /images.schoolannualonline.com/login If it does not automatically log you into the site, 
enter username: 401854101. Browse to select the photo(s) you wish to upload. Enter information about the photo and provide contact 
information in case the staff needs additional information. Clicl:? "Save Details". It's that easy! Submit your photos today! The last day to 
submit photos is 03/01/2015. The Yearbool:? Staff will review all photos and determine final yearbool:? content. We cannot guarantee that 
all submissions can be used in the boo!:?. 

2"" GRADE BULB PLANTING 
A special Than!:? You to Shalini Schetty, Grounds Cmte Chair and her parent volunteers (Kim Weiss, Linda Miller, Katie Gandolfo, Heather 
Spehr, Victoria Leventhal, Ginette Reynolds, Coriander Smyth) who helped our 2nd grade students plant daffodil bulbs in the school's 
courtyard as a way to acl:?nowledge and celebrate their growth from 2nd through 6th grade. With the help of these mothers, a new 
tradition born. 

CORRECTION 10 LHS DIRECTORY 
546-8948, 



Lloyd,, tlCLYbor Schooi 
COLD SPRING HARBOR CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 
7 School Lane• Huntington, New York 11743 

Valerie R. Massimo, Principal 
Phil Gray, Asst to the Principal 

October 17, 2014 

Dear Parents, 

Our annual LHSPTG-sponsored Fall Festival event will be held on Friday, October 315
t. There 

will be games, dancing, mini-golf and more! We are hoping for good weather so the Festival can 
be held on the field. In the event of rain, we will be indoors. 

STUDENTS ARE INVITED TO COME TO SCHOOL DRESSED IN COS1UMES. Please leave at 
home all masks, props, dangerous accessories, and items that resemble weapons. 
Faces should not be completely covered (however accent paint or make-up is ok). Check your 
child's bag to ensure that what is coming to school is appropriate and safe. All pieces of the 
costume should be labeled with your child's name. Children who don't want to wear costumes 
are invited to wear black and orange. 

Each grade level is scheduled to visit our Fall Festival at a specific time. Parents are welcome to 
attend. We ask that visitors follow the same costume guidelines. 
The schedule is as follows: 

9:00 am ....................... GRADE 3 
10:15 am ....................... GRADE 4 
11:30 am ....................... GRADE 5 
12:45 pm ....................... GRADE 2 

2:00 pm ....................... GRADE 6 

A small snack will be offered at the Festival. Please refer to the letter sent home from the PTG 
for specifics. As always, candy cannot be distributed in school at any time. Additional 
information will be coming home in an email blast from the PTG. 

Please also remember, although we love them, dogs (and other pets) are not permitted at school 
events. 

During the festival, we anticipate that there will be more cars than usual. Parents who are 
attending should consider car-pooling. We also strongly encourage you to have your children 
take the bus home at dismissal. If you do choose to pick up your child after school, please 
understand that you will have to wait in the "pick-up" line. Students will only be released 
prior to dismissal for emergency purposes. 

If you have any questions, please call the main office. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Massimo & Mr. Gray 



LHS Cultural Arts Committee brings you children's author 

David A. Adler 
Mr. Adler has written more than 200 fiction and nonfiction books for 

young readers. Born in New York City, he was a math teacher for more 

than nine years before becoming a full time writer. In addition to the 

Cam Jansen and Young Cam Jansen mysteries, Mr. Adler is also the 

author of the Bones mystery series, the historical picture book CatnpY: 
The Story Of RPY Campanella and the middle-grade novel, Don't 

TalK to Me About the War. 

Mr. Adler will be visiting the 3rd graders on Tuesday, October 21st to 

share his creative process with the children and sign books. 

Danny's Doodles: Danny's Doodles: Cam Jensen Series: 
The Jelly Experiment The Squirting Donuts The Chocolate Fudge Mystery #14 

Cam Jansen: Cam Jansen: 
Cam Jansen and the Wedding Cake Mystery Cam Jansen and the Sports Day Mysteries 



In Honor of Colin Bowles 
Blood Drive 

Saturday, October 25, 2014 
9:00am"'3:00pm 

St. John's Episcopal Church Preschool 
12 Prospect St. Huntington 

Your donation will help to save up to THREE lives. Our community 
hospitals need your help. Please share this lifesaving giftl 

Thank you for caringl 

Eligibility Criteria: 
• Bring ID with signature or photo. 
• Minimum weight 110 lbs. 
• Age 16 - 75 (16 year olds must have parental permission. Age 76 and over need 

doctor's note) 
• Eat well (low fat) & drink fluids 
• No tattoos for past 12 months 

For questions concerning medical eligibility call 1-800-688-0900. 

IA Long Island Blood Services 
For more information or to schedule an appointment, please contact: 

Keith or Jennifer Bowles @ 631-424-0899 



® 

"TGIF" 
FREE PRE-TEEN 
CENTER AT THE 
HUNTINGTON YMCA 

Grades 5th-7th 
ENJOY SAFE FUN 
FRIDAY NIGHTS 

FOR YOUTH DEVELOPMENT® 
FOR HEALTHY LIVING 
FOR SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY 

Sponsored in part with a grant from: 

Capit,one-sank 
INVESTING/or Good· 

Program is held at the V HEC Building at 423 Park Ave. 
Activities include: Swimming, Fitness, Sports, Game Room, Arts & Crafts. 
Other Special Activities: Cycle, Hip Hop, Boot Camp, Dance & Zumba. 

• REGISTER: Visit the Y Member Service Desk at 60 Main St or 423 Park Ave. 
Forms need to be filled out by parent/guardian and signed by Pre-Teen. 

• Membership is not required. 
• Forms are also available online: www.ymcali.org/Huntington /Got to: Pro­

grams & Services and hit teen programs. Just fill out and bring it with you 
on your first visit. 

This notice is distributed solely as a community service by the school district. Such distribution should not 
be seen as an endorsement or an approval of either the sponsor or the activity. 



~~t,~~', '-... 
VANDERBILT 

Mansion I Museum I Planetarium 

HAllOWEEN fUN AT THE VANDERBJlT MUSEUM 

Storytelling and Owl Craft 
Children Ages 3 and 4 with an Adult 

Wednesday, October 22"d 

10 AM to 11:30 AM or 12:30 to 2 PM 

$20/$18 Members 

Raptor Hunt and Owl Sculpture 
Kindergarten - Grade 3 

Sunday, October 19th 

11 AM to 1 PM 

$25/$22.50 Members 

Halloween Party 
Join us for some creepy fun! We're turning off the lights for a scavenger hunt in the collec­

tions! We'll have pizza and create something that can be used in any spooky Halloween display. 

Participants are encouraged to wear costumes (no masks, swords, or wands). 

Grades 2 - 5 

Saturday, October 18th 

4 PM- 7 PM 

$35/$31.50 Members 

Advance registration is required for all workshops. Please call (631) 854-5539 to register. Workshop fees 

are due at the time of registration. 

The Museum reserves the right to cancel any workshop not meeting the minimum attendance 

requirement. 

180 Little Neck Road, Centerport, NY 11721(631)854-5579 





For Kids & Teens! Programs from Cold Spring Harbor 

Library's Youth Services Department. Registration Required! 

Stained Glass Leaves 
Monday, October 13 @ 2:00 pm 

For Children in Grades K-6 
Using construction and wax paper create "stained glass" 

leaves to display! 

Pumpkin Decorating 
Tuesday, October 14@ 4:30 pm 

Wednesday, October 15@ 4:30 pm 
For Children in Grades K-6 

Decorate a pumpkin to celebrate Halloween! 

Tween Negative Space 
Halloween Painting 

Thursday, October 16@ 4:30 pm 
For Children in Grades 5-7 

Using the idea of negative space, we'll 
create some spooky paintings. 

!, .................................................... r.E .. E.N ..... P.R·a·6··R·Alvi'~ ................................................... . 

SOUNDS FROM OUTER SPACE 
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 16 from 7:00 pm-8:30 pm 

Listen to actual recordings from outer space. 
Data from radio observatories have been converted to 

sound. Share your ideas about extra terrestr ial life forms. 
This is a great program if you are interested in astronomy. 

New Additions to our Parent Collection 

Brainstorm: The Power and Purpose of the Teenage Brain by Daniel J. Siegel, M.O. 

In Brainstorm, Siegel explains how brain development impacts teenagers' behavior and relationships. Drawing on impor­

tant new research in the field of interpersonal neurobiology, he explores novel ways In which understanding how the 

teenage brain functions can help parents make what is In fact an incredibly positive period of growth, change, and ex­

perimentation In their children's lives less lonely and distressing on both sides of the generational divide. 

For more information about any Kids or Teen Programs, contact a Youth Services Librarian 
at the Cold Spring Harbor Library - 631-692-6820 

For Everyone! Programs and Services from Cold Spring Harbor 

Library's Information Services Department 

Introducing our NEW Language Learning Pro-

pron u nciator: ~ 
Learn a Language - FREE through your library! . 

Visit our website for more information and to get started! 

For more information about any Adult Program, contact Information Services 
at the Cold Spring Harbor Library at 631-692-6820. 


